
 

 

Faculty of Land and Food Systems 

Vancouver Campus 

248-2357 Main Mall 

Vancouver, BC V6T 1Z4 

 

Plant Sciences Graduate Student Association 

Department of Plant Sciences 

University of Saskatchewan 

Room 4D36, Agriculture Building 

Saskatoon, SK S7N A58 

 

Dear fellow students, 

 

I am writing on behalf of the Plant Sciences Graduate Student Association at University of Saskatchewan 

(U of S). In 2020, the UofS has the privilege of hosting the Annual Plant Science Graduate Student 

Symposium for our neighbouring universities. We are excited to announce that this symposium will be held 
on Friday, March13th and Saturday, March 14th at U of S in Saskatoon, Saskatchewan. 

 

We would like you to join us there, as we hope that this opportunity will allow us to build community and 

network with fellow students, researchers, and professionals. 

 

We hope you will be able to attend, as this is an excellent opportunity for students to improve their 

communicational skills, collaborate with peers, and reinforce the bonds between universities. 

 

Registration is open from December 1st, 2019 – February 1st, 2020. Abstracts are due by February 1st, 

2019. 

 

More information on abstract submission and format will be provided soon.  

 

If you have any additional questions, feel free to contact us directly. 

We look forward to seeing you in the City of Bridges! 

 

Sincerely, 

Berenice Romero 

 
President  

Plant Sciences Graduate Student Association 

Department of Plant Science 

University of Saskatchewan 

berenice.romero@usask.ca 


